
RISE UP FOR HOMES

HSPN 

First Citizens’ Federal Credit 
Union and BayCoast Bank 
have partnered to collect new 
wearable winter items.  

All donations will benefit Rise 
Up for Homes. We are looking 
for new or gently used gloves, 
hats, scarves, and new socks.
 
Donations can be dropped 
off at select First Citizens’ or 
BayCoast Bank branch locations. 
Items will be collected through 
December 1, 2017.

##ProjectWarmth
We are working hard to keep our community warm this winter with

For questions, email info@riseupforhomes.com 
or visit our website at www.riseupforhomes.com.


